
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SUPPORT GROUP MEETINGS 
 

 AA Meetings Mitchell AA:       Sunday, Monday, & Thursday—8:00PM     Saturday—10:30AM 

 Al-Anon Meeting      Saturday—10:30AM 

 Narcotics Anonymous (NA):   Monday & Thursday—8:00PM  

NUMBERS FROM JANAURY 24, 2021 

AM Attendance: Virtual only Contribution:  

Life Group Total:   Bread of Life contribution- January $815.00 (Push Pay $650.00) 

  Bread of Life January Statistics: 256 families; 10 new, representing 933 people  

LIFE GROUPS  

(THE ONLY LIFE GROUP MEETING AT THIS TIME IS STEVE’S VIA  ZOOM) 

 Greg Day’s (797-7437)/ Jimmy Chastain’s life group rotates between the Days’ and the 

Chastains’ homes. 

 Steve Gilstrap’s (279-3667) and Mike Johnson’s (279-2046) group meet at 5 pm at 

the Gilstrap home,   239 Horseshoe Lane, Bedford.  They are meeting via Zoom at this 

time. 

 Tom Sowders home 439 N. 9th St. Contact the office for the schedule.  

If you have any questions or need assistance with finding a Life Group please see one of the 

elders or Darla. 

 

 

 Bread of Life Monthly Collection- 1st Sunday of each month.   

 The next collection is next Sunday, February 7.  You can  

 either contribute through the church app or mail to the 

  church. 

 

    

    

   

 

 

 

Congratulation to Tim and Paula Trevithick on the birth of their twin 

granddaughters born on Christmas Eve. Ava Leigh and Olivia Lauren were born early, but are now home and 

doing well. Parents are Ryan and Carrie Trevithick and big brother Jack. 
 

Bill Fields has retired from his maintenance position and from his buildings and grounds 
deacon position as of today January 31. Thank you for all your work for our 
congregation.  Best wishes to Bill.  

 

Anyone interested in the maintenance position should contact the elders.   

  

FOOD PANTRY WORKERS:  Don England,  Alex Thoms, Sharon Parish, Noble Mundy,  Alan & Leslie Bocock, Fred & 

Evelyn True, Steve & Linda Gilstrap,  Jean Church,  Jeanelle Conner, Barbara Doyle, Marc & Martha Fields,  Wayne & Neva 

Gaither , Mike Johnson, Warren & Susan Crawford, Mark & Lou Ann Rader, Tom Sowders, Laura Barlow, --Thank you 

to all the volunteers!   

 

Anniversary wishes to:   

No February anniversaries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday wishes to: 

February 4 -Victoria Burris 

 

Stephanie Chastain has accepted the 
administrative assistant position!  She 
will begin February 15. Prayers for 

her success! 


